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Docket No. 50-193

Mr. T. Tehan, Director
Rhode Island Nuclear Science Center
Rhode Island Atomic Energy Commission
South Ferry Road
Narragansett, Rhode Island 02882-1197

Dear Mr. Tehan:

Subject: Inspection Report No. 50-193/94-01 Reply

The purpose of this letter is to acknowledge our receipt of your letter dated May 17,

1994. We thank you for promptly informing us of your receipt of the updated State of Rhode

Island Rules and Regulations reflecting the changes in 10CFR20. Please continue to keep us

informed as to the status of revisions to your procedures and Radiation Safety Guide based on

the updated state regulations.

Dncerely,

Original Signed By:
Richard R. Keimig

James II. Joyner, Chief
Facilities Radiological Safety

and Safeguards Branch
Dividon of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

CC '.

Dr. George Seidel, Chairman, RIAEC
Dr. Stephen Mecca, Commissioner, RIAEC
Dr. Vincent C. Rose, Commissioner, RIAEC
Dr. Stanley J. Pickart, Commissioner, RIAEC
Dr. Alfred L. Allen, Commissioner, RIAEC
Dr. William Vernetson, TRTR
Vs. Abraham, PAO

Public Document Room (PDR)
local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
State of Rhode Island
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Rhode Island Atomic Energy 2

Commission

bec:
Region 1 Docket Room (with concurrences)
T. F. Dragoun, DRSS
S. Holmes, DRSS
S. Weiss, NRR (OWFN 10D21)

'

J. Caldwell, NRR/LOLB (OWFN 10D22)
W. Dean, OEDO
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